
Subject: wanted to share this with you...
From: "Baker, Arley" <ABaker@portla.org>
Date: 07/20/2017 01:14 PM
To: "Jonathan Williams (jwilliams@lafleetweek.org)"
<jwilliams@lafleetweek.org>, Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>, "Elise
Swanson (eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com)"
<eswanson@sanpedrochamber.com>

Perhaps something for local restaurants to do in August
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